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UNITED UTILITIES CAPITAL MARKETS EVENT 

United Utilities is today giving a presentation to investors and analysts to provide more detail on 

some of the key themes of our business plan for the 2020-2025 regulatory period, AMP7. The 

presentation will commence at 12.45pm at the Auditorium, Deutsche Bank, Winchester House, 1 

Great Winchester Street, London, EC2N 2DB. 

On 3 September we submitted our business plan setting out how we intend to meet the needs of 

customers and other stakeholders for AMP7 and beyond. Today’s presentation will give more detail 

on how we will build on our achievements in AMP6 to deliver an even lower cost, better quality and 

more reliable water and wastewater service for customers in the North West of England.  

Steve Mogford, Chief Executive Officer, said: 

“We exit AMP6 as a high performing, responsible company and have submitted a plan for AMP7 that 

delivers for customers, aligned with the key PR19 themes. We are excited about what it means for 

AMP7 and beyond and today’s event will demonstrate that this is a very high quality and ambitious 

plan, rich in content, with a compelling proposition of bill reductions and service improvements.” 

No new material on current trading performance will be provided as part of this event. 

United Utilities contacts: 
  
Gaynor Kenyon – Corporate Affairs Director +44 (0) 7753 622 282 
Robert Lee – Head of Investor Relations +44 (0) 7500 087 704 
Graeme Wilson – Tulchan Communications +44 (0) 2073 534 200 
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